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Policy Statement 

 
Crossroads Elementary School and the Bath County Board of Education recognize that the parent is the child’s 
first and most important teacher. Parent involvement is essential for the success of the child’s educational 
program. We are committed to building a strong parent-school partnership and the following Title I policy was 
created to support this partnership. Crossroads Elementary School pledges that a broad, on-going parent 
involvement program will be provided through the Title I project and all programs of the school. 

This parent involvement policy is made available to the parents and will be made available to any stakeholder at 
any time upon request.  Parents are made aware of this parent involvement policy during parent meetings and 
may receive a copy at that time.  This parent involvement policy will be published in the student handbook and 
sent home to all parents at the beginning of the school year. 
 
An annual meeting will be held at a convenient time to inform parents of the school’s participation in Title I and 
to discuss the services provided.  A summary of the Title I program and services provided will also be included in 
the Student handbook at the beginning of each year. 
 
Parent consultations are ongoing and / or as needed.  Parents will have an opportunity for regular meetings to 
give suggestions, share experiences and participate in appropriate decision-making concerning the education of 
their children.  Parents are encouraged to participate in the Site-Based Decision-Making process including 
serving on Council, serving on committees, and attending SBDM meetings. 
 
Parents are encouraged to attend open house nights, parent/teacher conferences, PTO meetings, Preschool 
Family night, Family Resource Center parent classes and all school and district Title I meetings.  Parents are 
encouraged to attend all parent meetings, and to share concerns with Title I and other CES staff. 
 
Parents will be given information concerning Title I programs and school performance reports that show CES’s 
progress toward meeting state mandated learning goals and academic expectations. State testing results will 
also be reported in a timely fashion.  Explanation of individual student assessment results and the level of 
proficiency the students are expected to meet will be discussed with parents. A description of the school 
curriculum and the assessments used to measure student progress will also be made available to parents. 
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